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Dear Praying Friends,

At this joyous time of the year, we would like to wish you all a very blessed Christmas and a wonderful 
New Year. We praise the Lord for His gift of the Lord Jesus Christ. It is a blessing to be used by Him. The 
Lord has graciously called us to serve Him in many different ways. We count it a privilege to partner with 
you as we seek to point others to Him.  

We received a letter from Pastor Ray, and he reports that the church there is doing well. The funds that 
we have been able to send him arrived, and he has been able to purchase some supplies. One of the 
solar inverters and charge controllers went down, so we have purchased new ones that are on their way 
to him now. We continue to send supplies and financial support to this ministry. Pastor Ray’s sister, 
Laina, went home to be with the Lord. She was so faithful to the Bible Studies and services. She will be 
sorely missed by everyone.   

There is an opportunity to go to Yap, Micronesia, in March that we are praying about. The missionary 
there is building a Christian school and needs help with putting in the windows and doors. If we can raise 
funds for the trip, we would like to go and be a blessing to this ministry. It would be about a three-week 
trip. This would be an addition to our almost completely full calendar for next year. We ask you to pray 
that the Lord will show us His will. We praise the Lord for the way He allows us to stay in ministry. We will 
be working in four different churches next year, as well as a camp ministry. So, things will be very busy, 
and we will be on the road for much of the year. If you feel the Lord is leading you to help with this trip, 
please send all donations to World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions or WWNTBM at P.O. Box 725, 
Kings Mountain, NC 28086, designated as Peeler Travel Fund.

We are taking care of our health needs at this time and ask that you pray for us. Melinda injured her right 
knee a few weeks ago. She saw the doctor about it and was given some exercises to do that seem to be 
working. We are thankful for that. I have had some hearing issues, and I will be having a hearing test 
done soon. Pray that I can get hearing aids if that is what is needed to correct this. Other than these two 
issues, we are feeling well and strong.  

Prayer Requests:
(1) The work in Nukuoro
(2) Possible trip to Yap
(3) Health needs for us
(4) Strength for the coming year

Merry Christmas to all and a very Happy New Year!

Jack & Melinda


